
 

JANUARY NEWSLETTER 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are looking forward to the New Year!  With January, it is “back to school” time once again.  

We hope your children are ready for fun times here at Epiphany with their friends and 

teachers. Please note that classes will resume on Thursday, January 7th. 
 

Thursday and Friday, January 28 & 29 will be our pretend SNOW DAYS! Wear your comfy pj’s 

and be ready to have fun. We have lots of activities planned, including “faux snowball fights”, 

movies, popcorn, and story time. Remember to send tennis shoes for outside play.  

 

With Superbowl on Sunday, February 7th, we will have team spirit days on Thursday and Friday, 

February 4thand 5th. Wear your favorite team jersey or shirt. 

 

NO SCHOOL Tuesday,February 16th! Teachers will be having a staff 

developmental day. 
 

REMINDERS:   

                   *Please be sure to send a jacket, hat, and water bottle with 

                      your child.  If it is not too cold, wet or windy, the classes    

                      will be going outside ☺     

                     

*Check your child’s belongings in their backpack/diaper bag.      

  Make sure there is season/size appropriate extra clothing, including   

  SOCKS!  Many potty accidents include socks! Please be sure  

 everything is clearly marked with their name.   

  

*Please do not send your child with a fever, rash, runny green nose or any    

  other obvious signs of illness.  

 

*Do not forget!   If your child has been immunized recently, please bring us a       

  copy of his or her updated record.  (This can be faxed to us at  

  281-485-5040.)                                

 

*Monthly Tuition Payments are due by the 2nd week of each month. 

 

 

Thinking about next school year already?  So are we!   

 



 

FALL 2021 REGISTRATION!!!!   Registration for next fall will begin on Wednesday, February 

3rd for families already enrolled in the program and church members.   Children may enroll for 2 

days or 4 days.  (2 days - Tuesday & Thursday or Wednesday & Friday, 4 days - Tuesday thru 

Friday).    Community registration will begin on Wednesday, February 10th. 

Please pass the word to your friends and neighbors! 

 

Registration Fee:  $100 per child for 2 days a week 

           $200 per child for 4 days a week 

 

Monthly tuition for the 2020/2021 school year is as follows: 

 

1 child 2 days $200 2 children 2 days $350  3 children 2 days $550 

 

1 child 4 days $400 2 children 4 days $750  3 children 4 days $1150 

 

For accounting purposes, the tuition will be divided into 9 equal payments. Please feel free to 

call or email us at any time with questions. 

 

Blessings, 

Pam & Suzanna 

 

281-485-7896 

mdo@epiphanypearland.org  

mailto:mdo@epiphanypearland.org

